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THE PRIME MINISTER 14 August 1979

Dear Bishop Mezorewa

Thank you for your letter of 25 July, which I have received
through Mr. Derek Day and which was awaiting me in London on my
return from Lusaka. In the meantime, you will have received my
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message to you about the outcome of the Commonwealth Heads of
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Government meeting.

On the subject of Rhodesian representation in London, I
quite understand that you wish people in the United Kingdom to
be given a more accurate view of the changes that have taken place
in Rhodesia. I fully support that objective and, as you know,
the British Government are doing all they can to impress the facts
of the situation on those who remain sceptical about the substantial
progress that has already taken place. 1 am happy to say that we
see no difficulty in your expanding the existing UANC office in
London, so that its staff can undertake information activities
of the kind you have in mind. I believe that this would be the

best way of achieving your aims.

Yours sincerely

MT

Bishop Abel Muzorewa




